SPECTRUM PRICING POLICY

NOTICE OF CONSULTATION

The Spectrum Management Authority, an agency of the Ministry of
Science, Energy and Technology invites you, our valued stakeholders, to
provide comments on a Consultative Document regarding
Revision to Spectrum Pricing.

This document can be found at sma.gov.jm under the tab
Spectrum Pricing Consultation.

The timeline for the consultation is summarized in the Table below.
This includes an indicative timing for the submission of
SMA’s recommendation to MSET,

EVENT DATE

Response to this document July 17,2020
Comments on responses July 24, 2020

Final Statement July 31,2020
August 14, 2020

Please submit your comments in writing to:

—o The Managing Director e—

Spectrum Management Authority
13-19 Harbour Street
Kingston

consultation@sma.gov.jm

The deadline for submission of comments is July 17, 2020 at 1:00 pm.

The Spectrum Management Authority (SMA) is an agency of the Ministry of Science, Energy and Technology (MSET)




